
Department of Energy 
National Nuclear Security Administration 

Washington, DC 20585 

SEP 0 o2010 

The Honorable Peter S. Winokur 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

This letter is to notify you that the Department of Energy has completed 
Deliverable 5.3.1 of the Department's Implementation Plan for Recommendation 
2009-2, Los Alamos National laboratory Plutonium Facility Seismic Safety. Due 
to the length of these documents, they are being provided electronically. 

These documents may be revised in the future to address comments from peer 
reviews and issues that arise as the evaluations of the structures, systems, and 
components move forward. Updated documents will be provided to your staff 
when changes are made. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 586-4379. 

Sincerely, 

<jtuC))l.W 
James J. McConnell 
Assistant Deputy Administrator 

for Nuclear Safety, Nuclear 
Operations, and Governance Reform 
Office of Defense Programs 

Enclosure 

cc: M. Campagnone, HS-1.1 
K. Smith, LASO 
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